
August 18, 2023 
 
Hello!   
 
The Tabernacle Restoration Committee continues to work through pre-construction tasks with the project 
manager, architect, and construction teams.  The Tabernacle@mvcma.org email address will remain 
available to provide feedback or ask questions throughout the entire process.  We will do our best to 
respond to questions received publicly in following communications, so that everyone has access to the 
same information. 
 
All details provided here remain subject to change.  The Tabernacle Restoration Committee meets 
regularly with the project team and will continue to pass on relevant information as promptly as possible. 
 
Schedule Highlights 
 
2023 
Sept 4: Last day of public access inside Tabernacle. 
Sept 5:  Mobilization activity begins. 
Sept 11:  Installation of fencing, delivery of trailers, dumpsters, lumber and other building materials, 

and protection of trees begins.   
Sept 25:  Construction activity, including demolition, expected to begin. 
 
2024 
May 17:  “Substantial Completion” of project due per contract 
May 31: Last day available for construction work, with limited exceptions 
June 9: MVRHS Graduation (tentative) 
 
Site Area / Work Zone 
 
A revised site plan has been provided by the general contractor, which reduces the green space included 
within the work zone inside Trinity Park.  The construction management trailer will be located within 
this space, as well as temporary restroom facilities for the construction crew only.  There will be no 
public restrooms available in the off season, which is consistent with normal MVCMA operations. 
 
Additional space along Dukes County Ave will provide fenced in space for painting work to take place, as 
well as for the placement of dumpsters and material storage.   
 

mailto:Tabernacle@mvcma.org


 
 
Roof Tiles 
 
The roof tiles being used for this project are “Europa Underlay PST-200.5-O Fiber Cement Corrugated 
Roofing” in the color of Natural Gray, and which are being produced by Landini SpA (Italy).  These tiles 
were selected to maintain as similar an appearance to the existing tiles as possible.  A sample is available 
to be seen in the MVCMA Office. 
 

 
This photo is indicative of the shape and style of the roofing tile, NOT the color. 

The color selected is “Natural Gray”. 
 
Sincerely,  
The Tabernacle Restoration Committee 
 
MVCMA Board Members: Eliza Curtis, Co-Chair, Andrew Patch, Co-Chair, Trish Hahn, Scott Slarsky 
Non-Board Appointees: Ashley Khattach, Dawn McKenna 


